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February 2024 

Dear Parents, 

As you are aware inflationary pressures have persisted into 2024 with food, energy and consumable prices continuing to 
increase, along with, as is right, the National Minimum Wage will also increase by 9.8% as of 1st April 2024, which will 
significantly increase our staff costs – one of our biggest overheads.  We have also had massive rent increases imposed upon 
us, from between 30-73% in many of the clubs as well as a trebling of our insurance premiums for the clubs. 

All the above are beyond our control and we are not willing to compromise on the quality, safety, integrity, fun and creativity 
that we aim to consistently provide for your children whilst they are in our care. 

In light of these increases in costs, we will be revising our fees from April 2024.  We have been as mindful as we can of the 
challenges faced in the current climate and ensured that we are still inline or below other childcare providers.  Our new fees 
are below: 

Breakfast Club: 
Regular Sessions             £6.55 per session 
Ad hoc sessions:              £7.55 per session 
 
Afterschool Club: 
Regular Session                £14.25 per session 
Ad Hoc session                 £15.40 per session 
EYFS                                   £15.20 per session 
(Please note a small rent surcharge may apply to the session rate - see individual clubs for details 

 

Holiday Club Onsite: 
Early bird session: £37.60 
Regular session:             £39.90 
 
Holiday Club Trip Day: 
Early bird session:            £42.75 
Regular session:               £44.50 
(Please note that new rates for holiday club will affect bookings taken after the 23rd February 2024) 
 
 
We look forward to continuing to provide your children with a safe, fun place to go and you with peace of mind while you are 
at work. 

Should you have any questions please contact Brigid at admin115club.co.uk, alternatively Brigid’s direct line 01202-331603, 
rather than asking the staff at club who will be unable to answer your questions clearly. 

 

Kind regards 

 

 

 

Brigid Coutts and Xenia Smith 
Directors 
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